
Carey School Bulletin 

Week of November 2 - 7, 2020 

Our Mission: To be a complete 21st century community of learning and leadership through 

Inspiring, Engaging, Educating and Empowering every child. 

This month’s Habit Focus is Habit # 3 Put First Things First.  

 

Monday – Nov. 2  Practices:     Football     3:30 – 5:30 PM 

             GBB    TBA  

              

➢ Picture retakes for everyone.  If this is not your day for school please 

have someone bring you to school to get your retakes and then you can 

go home. 

➢ Blue Gym will be unavailable after school. 

 

Tuesday – Nov. 3  Practices:     Football     3:30 – 5:30 PM 

             GBB    TBA  

      

➢ Blue Gym will be closed to students.  Community will be voting from 

8:00 AM – 8:00 PM 

           

Wednesday – Nov. 4  Practices:     Football     3:30 – 5:30 PM 

             GBB   TBA  

 

➢ Secondary Staff Mtg in room 108 at 7:30 AM 

              

 

Thursday – Nov. 5  Practices:     Football     3:30 – 5:30 PM   

             GBB          TBA  

       

 

Friday – Nov. 6  Practices:    GBB          TBA 

       

➢ State Football 1st round tournament game.  Carey vs Garden Valley at Garden Valley at 2:30 PM. 

Team will leave at 8:15 AM 

 

Saturday – Nov. 7  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Nov. 20 or 21 – Football State Championship Milk Bowl  

Nov. 23 – 27 – Thanksgiving Vacation  

Dec. 4 – End of Trimester 1 

Sun Valley Company has new 

information about student/staff ski 

passes: 
Blaine County School District passes can be 
purchased over the phone and we will load 
existing picture cards from last year or mail new 
ones.  Your students and staff do not need to 
come to the ticket windows unless they really 
want to. 

Congratulations 

To Kylie Wood for being chosen 

for the District 4 Volleyball ALL 

STAR team. 

 

Congratulations 

 To VB senior girls, they were 

chosen for the 1A/2A Volleyball 

ALL STAR team. Kylie Wood, 

Lizbeth Ruiz, Zowie Quillin, 

Shaylee Farnworth, Marcela Del 

Real, & McKinnley Curtis 

 

The games will not be played 

because of COVID restrictions.  


